
Over-the-Rhine Museum Tours: May 2022

Description

Getting out of class, going somewhere different, having fun with your classmates?

What if you could do that now? The Over-the-Rhine Museum is offering you the chance to get out
of your routine, go somewhere interesting, and have fun with your grownup friends, family, or
workmates! This summer we are offering five different walking tours in the historic Over-the-Rhine
neighborhood to showcase the amazing stories found here. Tours are scheduled on Saturdays and
Sundays each week from May through October. They conveniently start at 10am and 2pm so you can
easily schedule a lunch break before or after your tour at one of our wonderful local restaurants. Or go
really old school and pack a brown bag lunch to eat under a shady tree in Washington Park!

Individual tickets are $15 per person and can be purchased now on our website at www.otrmuseum.org
. More dates will be added to the schedule as the season progresses, so check back regularly. Take
one tour or several!

For groups of 10 or more we offer a discounted rate of $10 per person.

Contact Donna at hello@otrmuseum.org to arrange your tour. Group tours

can be scheduled on the weekend or during the week with advance notice.

The mission of the Over-the-Rhine Museum is to build respect and understanding for those who have
lived and worked in historic Over-the-Rhine by preserving and celebrating all the stories that Over-the-
Rhine has to tell.

Plan your field trip today! Contact the museum at hello@otrmuseum.org or (513) 813-7309 for more
information
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